
 

 
 

CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE 
CITY COUNCIL 

 
 

 
TO:   All Councilors 
 
FROM:  Brook Bassan, City Council District 4, Vice Chair Intergovernmental 

Relations Committee 
 Renee Grout, City Council District 9, Member Intergovernmental 

Relations Committee 
 

SUBJECT: Albuquerque City Council Legislative Program for the First Session 
of the 57th Session of the New Mexico State Legislature. 

 
DATE: November 18th, 2024 
 
CC: Mayor Tim Keller, Samantha Sengal Chief Administrative Officer-

Chair Intergovernmental Relations Committee, Issac Padilla, Director 
City Council Services Department, Josh Anderson, Government 
Affairs Official. 

 

 

We are pleased to submit the Albuquerque City Council Districts State Legislative 

Program for the First Session of the 57th New Mexico State Legislature. The 

Intergovernmental Relations Committee at its October 9th, 2024, meeting forwarded the 

attached list of requests to the Council “with recommendation”. Three additional 

requests were included by the City Council at the November 4th Council meeting. The 

requests in the attached program were submitted by the City Councilors and represent 

their aspirations and efforts to join with the State of New Mexico to create state laws, 

programs and award capital outlay funds that provide for a just and equitable 

community. Fulfilling these requests  will help secure mental and physical health 

services, public safety, job and food security, a quality civic infrastructure and a thriving 

and sustainable economy for the residents of the City of Albuquerque.  

Thank you for your consideration and support in this matter. 
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